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14 November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

****LIMITED PLACES: places available on a first come, first served basis via ParentPay**** 
 

Re: Sixth Form Theatre Trip – Hamilton – Mayflower Theatre, Southampton 
Thursday 27th March 2025 

 
We have an unmissable opportunity to attend a performance of Hamilton at the Mayflower Theatre, 
Southampton on Thursday 27th March 2025.   
 
Hamilton narrates Alexander Hamilton’s life in two acts, and details, among other things, his 
involvement in the American Revolutionary War as a aide-de-camp to George Washington, his marriage 
to Eliza Schuyler Hamilton, his career as a lawyer and Secretary of the Treasury and his interactions 
with Aaron Burr which culminates in their duel at the end of Hamilton’s life.  

Students will be leaving school by coach at 12pm and returning at approximately 6.30pm.   Students 
will need to bring a packed lunch with them, and they may also wish to bring some extra money for 
souvenirs – please note most theatres operate a cashless system. 

The cost of the trip is £44.00 and as places are limited, they will be allocated on a first-come, 
first-served basis.    

The trip will be closed as soon as all places have been taken – or on Monday 3rd February so we 
can confirm actual ticket numbers with the venue.  Therefore, you are encouraged to secure a place 
via ParentPay as soon as possible to avoid disappointment for your child.  We will then open up a 
reserve list.  

Please make payment via ParentPay and complete the emergency contact and medical details sections 
on your ParentPay account. You are also asked if you agree to your child being photographed/recorded 
which may be used on social media. 

Your commitment for your child to attend is non-refundable, regardless of reason (unless 
covered by insurance) or unless a replacement student can be found for them which we would 
endeavour to do.  This is because non-refundable tickets will be purchased specifically and travel and 
associated trip costs will be spread across the expected cohort. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself via email at 
simon.puttick@kgaeasthampstead.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

Simon Puttick 

Director of Sixth Form 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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